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Hull Public Schools 

RELATIONS WITH THE FIRE DEPARTMENT 
 
Any inspection of the building by the Fire Department should be done with the knowledge of the 
Principal.  A written report of any such inspection should be forwarded to the Principal and 
Superintendent. 
 
The School Committee also recognizes the potential enrichment the fire prevention agencies can 
make in the educational program. 
 

 


